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Dear  dear all,
 
First of all, a Happy and fruitful 2023!
 
Thank you very much for the documents, which I have shared also with other interested colleagues.
 
Looking forward to future exchanges and best of luck to you, !
 
Kind regards,
Helena
 
Helena Braun
 
Member of Cabinet
Executive Vice-President Frans Timmermans
European Green Deal

 

European Commission
 

B-1049 Brussels/Belgium

Vis t Frans Timmermans' personal webpage, Tw tter and Facebook page!
 

From:  
Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2022 12:42 PM
To: BRAUN Helena (CAB-TIMMERMANS) < @ec.europa.eu>; VISEK Lukas (CAB-TIMMERMANS)
< @ec.europa.eu>
Cc: 
Subject: Follow up to our meeting: IEEP's series of briefings on nature restoration benefits - climate- health- socio-economic- food
security + personal update
 
Dear Helena, Lukas,
 
First let me congratulate the Commission for the deal secured in Montreal!
 
Thanks again Helena for the meeting we had with you earlier this month. It was very useful to be able to exchange about the
Commission’s priorities for 2023 and beyond.
As promised, I am sharing with you the briefings we prepared (with input from ) on the multiple benefits of nature
restoration actions including on food systems’ resilience. There is also one briefing focusing specifically on the funding of NRL.
 
I very much hope that you will find them helpful for your work and of course colleagues here remain at your entire disposal in case of
questions.
 
My colleague  will follow up directly with Lukas in the new year for a meeting on the upcoming SFS Law
proposal and food security.
 
Last but not least let me use the opportunity of this email to inform you tha

. I am sure that we will stay in touch 
 and in the meantime I wish you both a (well deserved) very good end of the year and Christmas with your

family and friends.
 
Best regards,
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